
 

City of Colusa California 

STAFF REPORT 

 

DATE: January 3, 2023 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Shelly Kittle, City Clerk 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 

Planning Commission Appointment 

Recommendation: Council to consider applicant Jean Pierre Cativela to fill the Planning 
Commission vacancy until 2024. 

 

BACKGROUND ANALYSIS:   Ryan Codorniz was sworn in as the newly elected council 
member at the December 20th regular city council meeting.    City Clerk Kittle received 
Mr. Codorniz’s resignation letter as Planning Commissioner on December 21st.  His seat 

was from 2020-2024.   
  

BUDGET IMPACT: None. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Council to consider appointing Jean Pierre Cativela to the 
Planning Commission to fill the vacancy until 2024. 

 

ATTACHMENT:  Application:  Jean Pierre Cativela  

 

 

 
 


